
The Real Jesus—Part 35: Legacies Begin With Little  

Scripture: Luke 13:18-21 

 
 

A major _________________________________________________________________________ - v. 19 

Very _________________________________________________________________ things - vv. 18-19 

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  Let’s Connect!  Scan the QR code to tell us  
  a little about yourself  and find more information 

  about Bethel ministries.  

September 8, 2024 

9:00 am - Contemporary Worship  
Enjoy a time of refreshment between services in our Fellowship Hall 

10:45 am - Traditional Worship  
*Sunday School classes are available during both services.* 

 
 

The Real Jesus ~ Part 35: Legacies Begin With Little 
Pastor Derek Elkins 

 
6:00 pm ~ House of Prayer 

 Bethel Church of the Nazarene 
3001 12th Ave Road   Nampa, ID   83686   (208)466-6344 

Email:  bethel@bethelnazarene.org 



WELCOME 

Derek Elkins 
Lead Pastor 

Josh Potter 
Executive Pastor 

 

Kym Slater 
Family Ministry Pastor 

Desiree Ferring 
Youth Pastor 

I tell you the truth, whoever hears my word and believes                                        
him who sent me has eternal life and will not be condemned;                                

he has crossed over from death to life. 

 ~ John 5:24 

YOUR MINISTRY TEAM 

Prayer Chain: Betty Gilbert (465-0439) or  email bethel@bethelnazarene.org 

Our Prayer Chapel is available for prayer during church services and open 
office hours.  Let us know if you would like to be a part of this ministry. 

Bob Cruthirds 
Associate Pastor 

Weldon Shuman 
Sr. Adult Pastor 

 
 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Monday, September 9 

6:30pm Young Adult Ministry 

Tuesday, September 10 

1:00-4:00pm  Pickleball 

6:30pm Young Adult Bible Study 

(1907 W Flamingo #11, Nampa) 

Wednesday, September 11 

6:30pm 3D Kids/Teens 

7:00pm Adult Classes 

 

Thursday, September 12 

7:00am Men’s Prayer Group 

6:30pm Celebrate Recovery 

7:00pm Adult Bible Study 

Saturday, September 14 

1:30pm Estate Planning 

Sunday, September 15 

9:00am Contemporary Worship 

10:45am Traditional Worship 

6:00pm Evening Worship 

Our online giving program is Amplify. Text “GIVE” to        
208-428-6344 or scan the QR code here. You can also visit our 

website at bethelnazarene.org/give to give online.  
  

  

**If you can’t find a parking space close enough to the building 
and need  assistance parking your car, please let a member of our Safety 

Team know as they would gladly park your car for you.** 

NEW Sunday School Class - Jim Burn’s “Doing Life with Your Adult Children” is a new class 
starting Sunday, September 15 in Room 109 at 10:45am led by Pastor Kym. We will explore nine 
principles of having good adult-to-adult relationships with your children, positive principles for 

bringing kids back to faith, and how to leave a Christ-honoring legacy. 

NEW Wednesday night class starting September 11th - “Heart of the Home: Faith Series” will run on 
Wednesday evenings from 7:00-8:00pm led by Pastor Kym. This ongoing study will use a variety of 
resources, which will help parents develop a home that prioritizes faith and discipleship. Sign up 
outside the Fellowship Hall or email pastorkym@bethelnazarene.org 

3D Kids starts in September! - Wednesdays at 6:30pm for kids age 3 to 5th grade. Lessons will start 
September 11. Talk with Kaisha Vanden Bosch (Elementary) or Lydia Finger (Early Childhood) if 

you have questions. 

Solo Mamas Small Group - are switching from Wednesday nights to Sunday at 10:45am. They will be 
meeting in room 102. Talk with Kristi Barnes if you have any questions. 

Harvest Party - Save the date for Friday, October 11! Plan now to help with this community 
outreach event. We need to start collecting candy right away. The collection point is in the foyer, 

next to the volunteer sign-ups. 

Ladies’ Bible Study - to begin Tuesday, September 17 at 9:30am and run for 10 weeks ending on 
Tuesday, November 19. We will be using the study ’Revelation’ by Jen Wilkin. Susan Waterman will 
be the leader facilitating the study. Sign-up outside the Fellowship Hall if you plan to attend and let us 
know if you need childcare. Books are $25 each.  

District Women’s Retreat  - at Trinity Pines on September 20-22. Jessica Elkins is hoping to get a 
group of ladies from Bethel to go. The cost is $155. Talk to Jessica if you are interested in 

attending or have questions. 

Book Club - will meet on Thursday, September 19 at 6:30pm in room 106. We are reading “Cry the 
Beloved Country” by Alan Paton and “Born a Crime” by Trevor Noah, South African theme. We are 
sharing Pizza at this meeting. Please call Mimi at 208-250-7496.  

 Young Adults Mission Trip to Guatemala - We are planning a mission trip to Guatemala next 
summer, July 1-9, 2025, for ages 18-25! Space is limited. If you are interested, talk to Pastor Desiree 

or Jesse and Jeni Franklin.  

Choir - Choir will resume on Sunday, September 15th after the evening service. We would love to 
have you join the choir! Please talk to Brant Bartlow if you have any questions. 

UPWARD Basketball & Cheer - We’re starting registration earlier this year! Online registration 
opens September 3 and closes October 13. Early-Bird price is $90 until October 3; it’s $100 after. 
There are multi-child discounts. We are still capping our leagues, so sign-up early to avoid the 
waitlist. Mandatory Evaluation is Oct 15, drop-in between 3-6pm. The league runs January 6 to 
February 22, 2025. Contact Danielle Dwello if you can coach or if you have questions. 

https://registration.upward.org/UPW87066 

Financial Update (3/1/24 - 9/5/24): 

Projected Income:  $580,500  Received:  $620,680  New Scent: $60,264       
World Evangelism Fund (Faith Promise):  $23,514    

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Welcome Guests ~ If you are visiting with us today we would              
like to welcome you! Please stop by the Welcome Desk                                   

in the foyer for a special gift. 


